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"Don't forget what those who sacrificed would want us to do?” —Congressman Joe Moakley, Chairman, South Boston, MA

The MA National WWIlI Memorial Committee Announces

The Kennedy-Khrushchev Noah’s Ark Award 2017

For promoting World Peace through “Religious Cooperation”

Memorialized in their historic 2016 Meeting in Havana, Cuba

With Esteemed Recognition Honors Co-Recipients:

Patriarch Kirill of the Russian Orthodox Church

Pope Francis of the Roman Catholic Church

“All of us have the same
percentage of salt in our
blood, in our sweat, and
in our tears. And when we
go back to the sea we go
back whense we came!”

President John F. Kennedy
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"Don't forget what those who sacrificed would want us to do?” —Congressman Joe Moakley, Chairman, South Boston, MA

Dec. 5, 2016
Patriarch Kirill Pope Francis
Russian Orthodox Church Roman Catholic Church
22, Danilovsky Val, Monastery Palazzo Apostolico
DECR MP 11591 Citta del Vaticano
Moscow Russia 00120 Vatican City

Re: US Merchant Marine Veterans “Mission of Respect” with Prayer to Russia Christmas 2016
Dear Patriarch Kirill & Pope Francis:

After prolonged prayer with Faith in Christ | write to you to share our American veterans MA National
WWII Memorial Committee’s announcement of our “Mission of Respect” to Russia this Christmas 2016.

| write to request both of you as the Massachusetts Field Representative of the MA National WWII
Memorial Committee, and along with the position | served previous which that service was recognized
as the basis for my Congressional appointment to the WWII Memorial Committee by Cong. John Joseph
Moakley. That previous position as the “Faithful Navigator” of the Rev. Robert H. Buchan 4" Degree
Assembly Knight of Columbus may lend background information for your respective Offices to
understand my fiduciary duty and the formation of our “Mission of Respect” to Russia with Prayer.

As the “Faithful Navigator” of the Rev. Robert H. Buchan 4" Degree Assembly Knight of Columbus | am
duty bound to promote patriotism and prayer in our communities. That includes our allies’ communities
that share our Judeo-Christian values. The duty of “Faithful Navigator” would not be listed in the CIA,
KGB, or FSB files but | wanted to disclose a history for your joint edification the purpose of our “Mission
of Respect” with prayer with the most esteemed respect for your leadership of the Faithful worldwide!

Within that duty to promote patriotism and “prayer” we request your support of our prayers for the
millions of brave Russian Patriots interned at Piskaresvskoye Cemetery Memorial in St. Petersburg to
honor with Interfaith Prayer on Christmas Eve day 12 noon to 6 PM, and midnight 12 PM to 6 AM prayer
of the Rosary to Mary. Our “Mission of Respect” in St. Petersburg at the Piskaresvskoye Cemetery
Memorial will be at those times daily & evening from Dec. 24, 2016 to Dec. 31, 2016 ending at sunset.

Our December 31, 2016 Evening Rosary to Mary will be recited on the train ride to Murmansk.



In addition we request your support for our “Mission of Respect” prayers for the American Merchant
Marine who incurred the “highest casualty rate per capita of service” in WWII. A significant portion of
those casualties were to keep the “lifeline of democracy alive” for our Russian allies in Murmansk.

In honor of the brave American Patriots sacrifice we request your support for our prayers at the Alyosha
Monument in Murmansk, Russia on January 1, 2017 with Interfaith Prayer from 12 noon to 6 PM and
from midnight 12 PM to 6 AM prayer of the Rosary to Mary. Our “Mission of Respect” in Murmansk at
the Alyosha Monument in Murmansk will be at those time daily & evening from January 1, 2017 to
January 7, 2017.

On January 10, 2017 we will depart Russia to the United States for the historic inauguration of President
Donald Trump in Washington D.C.

May Patriarch Kirill and Pope Francis accept our sincere “appreciation” for your historic meeting on Feb.
12, 2016 in Havana, Cuba. The blessing of your 30 Point Joint Declaration is a gift of hope and optimism
this Christmas season for Christians throughout the world.

Be it known, that one (1) Point of the Joint Declaration, “The persecution of Christians in the Middle
East” is inclusive to our “Mission of Respect” prayers in Russia. For within your Point of Joint
Declaration of the “persecution of Christians in the Middle East” is a cause for a unified “mutual respect”
between Russia & America as outlined in President Putin’s kind “July 4™ message of “mutual
cooperation” to the American people.

The central divisive wound of this “persecution of Christians in the Middle East,” lies in Syria!

As Christians may we recall this Christmas 2016 the historical significance of Syria and the convert Saulus
of Tarsus, known as Paul the Apostle. Where in Syria his conversion to follow the path of Jesus Christ
led him to cease the persecution of early Christians. We as Christians have before us a great gift this
Christmas 2016 to recall this historical example of finding a way to “cease the persecution of Christians”
by following the example of St. Paul in our modern day world “Road to Damascus!”

It brings to light the messages of Peace in Syria by Patriarch Kirill and Pope Francis as American
Christians try to invoke “Christ” back into the meaning of Christmas in St. Petersburg this Christmas
2016. May the world recall the blessed messages for peace in Syria by Patriarch Kirill and Pope Francis:

May we recall this Christmas 2016 with great appreciation the words of Patriarch Kirill when he stated
for the Geneva Il conference in Switzerland, “l am praying for the seed of Peace which the participants
of the conference are called to plan, may you bring good fruit for every Syrian citizen!”

May we recall this Christmas 2016 with great appreciation the words of Pope Francis when he spoke of
discrimination of Christians in Syria on July 5, 2016 saying, “Let us join forces at all levels to insure that
peace in beloved Syria is possible!”

Many Christians in America feel that God has revealed a wonderful opportunity for the dawn of a new
era in Russian American relations with the election of Donald Trump as our new President.

President-elect Trump led with his tremendous personal convictions that have roots in the core Judeo-
Christian values that made “America Great.” This leadership has given a re-birth in America of
enormous optimism in the rights of Christians to pray and the right of unborn children to be born.



May it be invoked in this message as it has become common in modern culture to invoke a cause with
the words “Lives Matter.” That a point of “mutual cooperation” that President Putin points out in his
kind “July 4™ |etter to Americans, is the fact that the Russian Orthodox Church and the Roman Catholic
Church have cause to embrace that “July 4™ call for “mutual cooperation” with pride to say, “Baby’s
Lives Matter,” in the unifying cause of the “Right to Life!”

Please consider Patriarch Kirill and Pope Francis that | ask out of mutual respect this Christmas 2016 for
your esteemed leadership to each consider creating a “prayer” for our “Mission of Respect” Committee
to pray at these sacred shrines for our Patriotic heroes who gave the ultimate sacrifice to defeat the
most evil force to emerge in world history.

Our Russian and American leaders were blessed by God to find a way to make the Peace and end the
Great Patriotic War 71 years ago.

Our Russian and American leaders were blessed by God to find a way to make the Peace and end the
threat of Nuclear War 55 years ago in Cuba.

Today we ask you to design a prayer this Christmas 2016 for our Russian and American leaders to find a
way to make the Peace in 2017 by honoring their Mothers who gave them the gift of Life!

Therefore, our “Mission of Respect” committee requests that Patriarch Kirill “share a prayer” that we
may recite in St. Petersburg and Murmansk as we pray. A prayer by Patriarch Kirill in the memory of
Maria lvanovna Shelomova, the mother of President Vladimir Putin who had the vision to give to her son
the most precious gift of the “Cross” which Vladimir Putin carries in his pocket. A sign of “mutual
respect” for all Christians throughout the world; and

Therefore, our “Mission of Respect” committee requests that Pope Francis “share a prayer” that we may
recite in St. Petersburg and Murmansk as we pray. A prayer by Pope Francis in the memory of Mary
Trump, the mother of President-elect Donald Trump who at age 79 was mugged and beaten in New York
and damaged her sight and hearing. This act of terrorism left a “Cross to Bear” for our new President-
elect Trump to carry for his entire life.

Without the gift of life by these historic Mothers Russia and America would not have our 2017 leaders
poised to lead us on the path to maintain world peace!

| have the great honor to convey a gift to both of you this Christmas 2016 in honor of your historic
“religious cooperation” meeting in Havana, Cuba. The conveyance of being co-recipients of the MA
National WWII Memorial Committee “Noah’s Ark” 2017 Award which honors world leaders for the
promotion of peace as Premier Khrushchev & President Kennedy did nearly 55 years ago.

Patriarch Kirill and Pope Francis are in great company as the only other co-recipients of this Award are
for “political cooperation” efforts by President Putin for his kind “July 4™ letter of “mutual cooperation”
to the American people; and to President-elect Donald Trump for his message of “Peace through
Strength” that resulted in the most historic victorious upset by the American people in the history of our
nation!



Khrushchev’s message using the analogy of “Noah’s Ark” shared “that we have no other alternative, that
we should either live in peace and cooperation so that the Ark maintains its buoyancy, or else the
alternative is that our joint “Noah’s Ark” sinks!” Kennedy liked Khrushchev’s “Noah’s Ark” analogy and
worked hard with Premier Khrushchev in a determined effort to keep world peace with “Noah’s Ark” to
stay afloat!

This Christmas 2016 Russians & Americans again have reason to be eternally grateful for yet another
example in history for a Russian-American path to peace. When Kennedy & Khrushchev found their
1962 path to peace by agreeing on the analogy of “Noah’s Ark” as a way to end the Cuban Nuclear
Missile Crisis; and

And yet the greatest gift at Christmas time 2016 for Christians throughout the world is your historic
1000 year meeting for a path for peace in “religious cooperation” in the same Cuba, where the hand of
God guided Kennedy & Khrushchev to world peace 55 years ago!

(Note: See enclosed page 10 of Press Conference letter to Pres. Putin & President-elect Trump which
references Kennedy-Khrushchev’s “Noah’s Ark”).

In closing, your “special prayer” for our Russian & American leader’s Mother’s; and support for our
“Mission of Respect” with prayer in Russia this Christmas 2016 would be greatly appreciated!

Tempus Fugit Memento Russian-American Mori!

Capt. Ed Sullivan (Rt.) MA Field Representative
MA National WWII Memorial Committee

324 South Beverly Drive #138

Beverly Hills, CA 90212

(818) 793-1143

WWIICommittee@gmail.com

Captsull@aol.com

www.CaptEdSullivan.com
www.MANationalWWiiMemorialCommittee.com

Enclosure(s): Book Thanksgiving 2016 Press Conference “Mission of Respect” to Russia
with Prayer to President-elect Trump & President Putin

Photo of “Kennedy Khrushchev “Noah’s Ark” Award 2017

c.c.: President-elect Donald Trump, United States
President Vladimir Putin, Russian Federation
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